UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
National Marine Fisheries Service

P.O. Box 21668

Juneau, Alaska 89802-1668

March 23, 2006

Glenn Miller

Project Manager

Bureau of Indian Affairs

Alaska Regional Office

P.O. Box 25520

Juneau, AK 99802-5520 Re: Hydaburg Community Street
Improvement Project

Dear Mr. Miller,

The National Marine Fisheries Service has reviewed the above referenced project to improve
community streets in Hydaburg, AK. We understand that the project would involve only minor
realignment of the existing streets and would correct drainage problems. We have concluded

that the project, as designed, will not adversely affect essential fish habitat or species of concern.

Please contact Katharine Miller at (907) 586-7643 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

VN

Rebert ID. Mecum
Acting Administrator, Alaska Region




